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The Office of the Foster Youth Ombudsperson (OOFY)
was created in 2024.

OOFY is here to listen to you. If you are in foster care in
Minnesota, OOFY's goal is to make sure you receive the
high-quality support and care you deserve.

We Listen
We listen to you about any concerns you might have about
your care or services you may be getting. 

CONTACT US

We Inform
We provide information and resources. We can
answer questions about your rights and treatment in
foster care.

We Take Action
In some cases, we’ll take action to resolve your concerns. We
may gather more information, look at paperwork or speak to
others. Wherever possible, we will get your permission before
taking action.

We Recommend & Report
We may make recommendations to help address your
concerns. Our recommendations might go to people like
your social worker or the place where you live.
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